[image: ][image: ]



[bookmark: _GoBack]Our Ref:  HTSA: parental letters/POS/JOD
Date: 28th May 2021




Dear Year 7-10 Parent/Carer,

Thanks for your support this half-term.  I am writing to confirm that after the half-term break we will continue to expect students to wear face coverings in communal areas of the school (unless exempt) and it will remain an option in classrooms.  We will continue to monitor this and liaise with Public Health and the Local Authority.

Also, those students that receive lateral flow tests should continue to take the tests during holiday periods and use the electronic form to register the result.

Our IT systems are now beginning to recover and we can now receive and send emails again.  The system is still undergoing extensive work and we are hopeful that everything will be restored as soon as possible.  Apologies again for the inconvenience of this.  We have reported the cyber attack to the relevant authorities and continue to liaise with our IT provider and external agencies.

School reopens again on Monday 7th June (Week A2 timetable) and year groups should arrive at the following times so we can maintain a staggered start to the day:

Year 7		8.40		Rook Street entrance
Year 8		8.55		Yate Street entrance
Year 9		8.40		Yate Street entrance
Year 10	8.55		Rook Street entrance

Yours sincerely
[image: ]

D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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